
 
Minutes of the BIGWILL Society General Meeting 

November 19, 2016 
 

 

Maureen Brady called the meeting to order at ten. There was a reminder that membership dues 

for 2017 will be twenty-five dollars for one family member, and five dollars for an additional 

member. For current members, it was requested that they fill in their name on the membership 

form and mark renewal. 

 

Prudy Sullivan thanked the members who brought refreshments for the meeting, and passed out a 

sign up sheet for members who wish to bring refreshments for the January 21st meeting.  

 

Prudy thanked Bobbie Briggs for the cupcakes that she brought to celebrate Bobbie's 93rd 

birthday. Bobbie was accompanied to the meeting by her son and her granddaughter. 

 

Dick Gilbert fell and broke his leg. He was not able to attend the meeting, but the members 

signed a get well card and wished him a quick recovery. 

 

Maureen Brady presented information on upcoming meetings and the sessions planned for the 

2017 year. 

 

The current officers and directors all agreed to continue serving, and were re-elected for 2017-

2018. 
 


